
NOTICE OF CHANGE OF MEETING DATE 
MILLARD COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled meeting of July 2, 2025 for the Millard 
County Planning Commission has been rescheduled for Wednesday, June 25, 2025 at 6:30 
p.m. at the Millard County Offices—71 South 200 West, Delta, Utah. 
All interested persons are invited to attend. 
 

Published in the Millard County Chronicle Progress June 11, 2025. 

 


